

Tel: 01543 490354



Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

9th June 2023

Dear Y5/6 Mums, Dads and Carers

## Mary Poppins - Tuesday, 20th June 2023

We have been invited by the Friary School to attend the final dress rehearsal for their KS3 show, which this year is "Mary Poppins". The rehearsal is scheduled to start at 9.30am on Tuesday, 20th June and should finish at approximately 11.30am.

All of our children from Years 5 and 6 have been invited to attend. We would ask that children are dropped off at the Friary at 9.20am for the 9.30am start, by the front entrance, where Henry Chadwick staff will be waiting to meet everyone. Children should be ready to be collected at 11.30am or just after – Henry Chadwick staff will meet parents/carers outside the front entrance to dismiss children to enable them to return to school in time for lunch.

As children will be going direct from home to the Friary could we please ask that anyone requiring a school dinner order this with the office, via email, by the 19th June.

Children should wear their Henry Chadwick school uniform, bring a water bottle and a small snack for the interval.

We are kindly asking parents to provide their child's own transport. If you are unable to do so, please try to arrange transport with the parent of another child. If transport is still an issue, please let us know and we will try to help you arrange something.

Thank you for your continued support.

Vicki Barnes

PLEASE RETURN TO MRS JONES – THANK YO	DU: (5/6 Mary Poppins)	
I give permission for my child	_ to attend this event.	
I am able/unable to provide transport to and from	the event for my child.	
If unable, my child will be transported by		
Signed (Parent/Carer)	Date:	

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....